VOICES Volunteers
The success of VOICES depends in large part upon the hard work and dedication of our volunteers. From the daily tasks of running an office to the smooth operation of VOICES Information Forums and events, VOICES is indebted to them for their commitment and belief in our mission. Pictured above are just a small number of the volunteers who have worked with VOICES. At this years Information Forum (from left to right) are Carmella Camello, Barbara Spasiano, Gerry Basile, Fulvia Alfano, Dee Twordy, Chris Kirjanowicz, Nancy Cotiaux and Diane Schaber; also Peggy Toce, Babs Horner and Barkey Powell. On behalf of VOICES, we give these volunteers a whole-hearted thank you!
